MINUTES
	The Board of Trustees, Town of Harrold, met in regular session on Monday, March 14, 2022 at City Hall. President Becker called the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m. with Dean Becker and Mike Bartels, Trustees, and Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer in attendance.  Marty Winckler was absent.
	NOTE: All motions are unanimous unless otherwise noted.
	MOTION by Becker to approve the Agenda for the March 14th meeting. Second by Bartels. Motion carried.  
	MOTION by Bartels to approve the Minutes for the February 14th Regular Meeting, noting the correction of the building permit 2022-001 to be for an enclosed porch, not a deck.  Second by Becker.  Motion carried.
	Discussion was held on getting a city-owned AED unit, but concern was brought up about where it could be placed to be accessible outside of business hours.  
	Board received a Service Survey from RDO Equipment, Winckler will fill out.  
	No petitions were received for the vacancies on the Town Board; Board will have to appoint someone to fill both terms.  City residents are encouraged to suggest names or notify the Board if interested in one of the vacancies.
	The following bills were submitted and approved for payment: Caps $1636.60, lights and repairs; Sarah Rheinbolt $526.10, February wages; Cardmember Services $188.76, office supplies and building repairs; Frontline Plus $628.00, siren contract and repairs; SD Department of Labor $25.00, late filing fee; Poppe Enterprises $64.00, pest service; Venture Communications $166.93, phone and internet (April due); Hall Oil $558.80, propane; RDO Equipment $894.66, loader maintenance; Highmore Herald $44.51, publishing; Hoffman Oil $217.50, hydraulic fluid; Envirotech $61.27, trash service; Mid Dakota Water $116.00, water and sewer; Venture Communications $166.93, phone and internet (March due); Northwestern Energy $1960.45, lights.
	President Becker declared the meeting adjourned at 7:48 pm.  The next regular meeting will be April 11th at 7 pm.  There will a special meeting as the Board of Adjustment on Monday, March 21st at 7 pm.
Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer

